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Temporary closure of Mulwala-Yarrawonga Bridge for 
maintenance work, from Saturday 17 March  

The NSW and Victorian governments are funding this $350,000 essential 
maintenance work to provide a smoother, more durable road surface and improve 
safety. 

Roads and Maritime Services will carry out the work, which involves repairing and sealing sections of the 
bridge deck.  

We will be closing the bridge between 6am and 8pm on Saturday 17 March and between 6am and 8pm 
on Sunday 18 March, weather permitting. 

We will let you know in advance if we need to do any work outside of these times. 

How will the work affect you? 
Due to the narrowness of the bridge, the bridge will be closed to all traffic for the safety of workers and road 
users.  

For the convenience of road users, we will reopen the bridge between 8pm on Saturday 17 March and 
6am Sunday 18 March. The bridge will be reduced to a single lane and an escort vehicle used to guide 
traffic safely across the bridge. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

The work will involve the use of machinery which may generate some noise. We will make every effort to 
minimise noise impacts. 

Traffic changes 
There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe.  

During the bridge closure motorists will be detoured via the Mulwala-Yarrawonga weir bridge on Weir Road. 
Traffic controllers will be on site to manage traffic flow.  
 
Motorists should allow an extra five minutes travel time when travelling through this area. 
 
Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 
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http://www.livetraffic.com/
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Contact 
If you have any questions, please call our Project Manager, Andrew Leah, on (02) 6923 6511 or email 
andrew.leah@rms.nsw.gov.au. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 131 782. 
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